
From: Will Richter
To: Chery Pierzina
Subject: FW: letter of resignation
Date: Tuesday, November 19, 2024 1:45:42 PM

 
 

Will Richter | Director of Library Services

Grand Rapids Area Library 
wrichter@grandrapidsmn.gov
cityofgrandrapidsmn.com
Office: 218-326-7643 • Fax: 218-326-7644

140 NE 2nd Street • Grand Rapids • MN • 55744-2662

 
From: Deb Moebakken <dmoebakken@grandrapidsmn.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2024 1:36 PM
To: Will Richter <wrichter@grandrapidsmn.gov>
Subject: letter of resignation

 
As per your request this is my official letter of resignation to  take effect March, 28 2025.
I have thoroughly enjoyed working here, from my tenure as a temp to the present day.
Speaking of temping  I would definitely be interested in temping again.
 
Sincerely,
 

Deb Moebakken | Library Public Services Clerk

Grand Rapids Area Library 
dmoebakken@grandrapidsmn.gov
cityofgrandrapidsmn.com
Office: 218-327-8824 • Fax: 218-326-7644

140 NE 2nd Street • Grand Rapids • MN • 55744-2662
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